
 

                                                 
 

Please make sure to bring your senior class shirt money to E120 by  

Friday, September 20. You will not get your shirt until you have paid! 

 Thursday, September 19: University of Illinois Chicago after school 

 Friday, September 20:  Iowa State University during lunch.  Purdue NW during PtE presentation in the 

Library.  Students must fill out PtE pass for Purdue NW. 

 

  FCC will meet next Thursday, September 19th in Guidance to 

work on Homecoming decorations.  Any questions, see Mrs. May or Mrs. Rodgers. 

 

 Sophomore Class Cabinet will be meeting in C310 the rest of this 

week to make homecoming decorations for the wedge. Any interested sophomore may help out. Decorations 

will be put up Sunday September 22nd from 12-3 if you would like to come decorate. 

There will be a meeting on Thursday, September 19, after school in 

E120 until 3 p.m. All are welcome!

 

  Lake Central Bands will be hosting an all-you-can-eat pancake breakfast on 

September 21, 2019 from 7am – 11am at Immanuel Presbyterian Church (140 W US Hwy 30, Schererville) 

 

:  Any boy interested in playing Boys Golf in the Spring 2020 – There will be an informational 

meeting about off-season workouts/condition/preseason hitting after school on Monday, September 23rd at 

2:20pm in Mr. Power’s room C205. 

 

  The N-Teens will meet after school on Monday, September 23rd in the LGI to discuss N-Teen 

items and begin Winter Formal planning.  If you want to help organize the Winter Formal, plan to show up and 

bring some ideas for this year's theme, decorations, favors, etc... Please see Mrs. Collard in room in E202 if 

you have any questions. 

  Homecoming Week, beginning Sunday 

September 22 through Saturday, September 28, 2019 Chicagoland Popcorn will donate 25% of all sales 
from the Lake Central Plaza Store and the Merrillville store for LCEF for teacher grants. "LC Crunch and LC 
Twix Mix" popcorn flavors have been created for this event.  When purchasing” LC Crunch or LC Twix Mix” 
mention that you are from Lake Central and the LCEF receives 50%. 
 

 Representatives from Herff – Jones will be here on Tuesday, September 24th during 

lunches on Main Street to take Class of 2020 orders and cap and gown orders.   

School picture re-takes will be during lunch on October 10th and October 11th 

during lunches.  Students should turn in their original picture packet un-touched if they have one. 



 AP Test Registration is currently taking place. It is a two-step process this 

year beginning with the Total Registration link on the main high school web page, then log into your College 
Board account and “Join” your courses. Payment must be made by November 7th at 7am. Late fees/drop fees 
are $45/exam and apply to all students. More information can be found at https://lake-central.lcsc.us/wp-
content/uploads/sites/3/2019/08/AP_Testing_Information.pdf.  

 

  Lake Central supports NICK (Northwest Indiana Cancer Kids Foundation).   

September is National Childhood Cancer awareness month.  If you’d like to support NICK, see Mr. Volk in 
E117 to make a donation. 
 

 The National Honor Society is offering tutoring three times per week. We are available for tutoring on 

Wednesdays after school in room C209 - no sign up necessary. We are available each PTE session in the 

library. To sign up for a PTE session, please choose "NHS Tutoring" on the PTE sign up form. If you have any 

questions, email tutoring@lcscmail.com or see Miss York in room C209. 

 

: AT ALL Athletic EVENTS:  No outside beverages will be allowed inside 

the gate.  No backpacks, bags, etc. will be allowed into the gate without an officer checking before entering. 

There are no pass outs, if you leave the game you will not be allowed to return. 
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